
       
 

We are one Life, one Journey, one Consciousness 

 

Dear co-creators of the journey of light and wisdom, dearest friends. 

Let us begin by greeting you with great respect to you, your work and mission, which helps to develop the 

goodness in the world of human.   

We are approaching you with an appeal and invitation to cooperate on a project which aims to 

interconnect many people on the entire planet. People with similar thinking and attitude to life, to 

development and possibilities of humans.    

Our intention is to create a unified power, that would positively influence the energetic and information 

field of individuals, nations and entire humankind, for the sake of the future development of Life on 

the Earth. 

We are finding ourselves in a period of rebirth, when the “old“ world is collapsing and the „new“ one will only 

develop based on our decisions.      

We do have a chance and responsibility to be conscious co-creators of the new journey of humankind on the 

Earth. That is why we have prepared the Via Harmonia project and its main event: 

 

WORLD DAYS OF SILENCE 

MAY 25 - 26, 2019 
 

  

in middle Europe, in the Czech republic, in Prague, we organize a gathering, where a large number of people 

will physically stay together for 25 hours in SILENCE, meditating and concentrating on peace within ourselves 

and also around us. 

We will remain together in deep consonance for 24 hours until the Sun passes around the Earth, plus one more 

hour to activate the unified power. 

We would be greatly honored, if you decide to organize similar gathering with your companions, in your 

community place, with as many participating people as possible. In this way we would be able to interconnect, 

based on your possibilities.  

By creating such network of alike gatherings, we will increase the intensity and effect of our common idea.  

Let’s connect as large number of participating groups as possible, attuned in silence and peace. 

 

25 hours of SILENCE for the world in peace, across whole planet 

at the same time. 
  

Silence is disconnecting us form the “old“ and opens up a way to the „new“. 

  
 



       
 

We therefore call you, who are active in community life, and want to 

support the idea by your work. Please fill the bellow form. 
 

Register here >>> 
  

For next steps in organizing the event, we would appreciate description of your resources and 

facilities. We will be happy to bring into open the power of our interconnection throughout the Earth. Let’s 

support the Life in peace.  

 
You will find more information on www.viaharmonia.com. 

 

Please join us, everyone is important! 

IF WE UNITE OUR CONSCIOUSNESS, WE CREATE A POWER THAT IS ABLE 

TO CHANGE OUR DESTINY. 
  
On behalf of all cooperating teams 

Yours faithfully  

 

Ernestína Velechovská 

 
 

email: world@viaharmonia.com 

www.viaharmonia.com 

www.facebook.com/25hoursofsilence/ 
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